
 

                                                                                                              

    8 January, 2021 

                                                                               IINO Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

Thanks to seafarers, with new year's greetings 

 

IINO Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. is to announce that president and Representative Director Hiromi 

Tosha expressed his gratitude to our seafarers on board. 

 

The president, with new year’s greetings, expressed his appreciation and respect to our 

seafarers working on board despite of unforeseen COVID-19 infection, and he requested the 

seafarers to keep safe operation and continuous transportation, as their sea transportations 

are supporting our daily life to carry what we need. The message was delivered by video to 

convey the president "fresh voice" to each ship, since last year the president was unable to 

visit ships due to COVID-19 infection. 

 

We will keep stable seaborne transportation and safe navigation. 

end 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


